
NOTIFICATION: EXTENSION OF APPLICATION DEADLINE FOR HRD SCHEME 

 

Dear All, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the deadline for submitting applications for the 

HRD scheme has been extended. The new deadline is now 14th August 2024. 

 

This extension from the original deadline of 7th August 2024 is intended to provide 

additional time for all interested institutions to complete and submit their 

applications. We encourage all eligible institutions to utilize this extended period 

to ensure their applications are comprehensive and complete. 

 

For any queries or further information, please feel free to contact us at 

chitra.kanwar@lsssdc.in 

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 
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